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Companies and Intellectual
Property Commission

amember of the dtl group

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS
(Notice 24 of 2017)

DISCONTINUATION OF MANUAL APPLICATION FOR (STANDARD PRIVATE COMPANY
(CoR15.1A) & STANDARD NON - PROFIT COMPANY (CoR 15.1C)

CIPC is constantly striving to improve the efficiency with which it registers company applications. In this regard, as from
1 May 2017, CIPC will no longer be accepting manually completed standard private company (CoR15.1A) and standard
non -profit company (CoR15.1C) applications which is submitted via companydocs@cipc.co.za or posted to the
CIPC, Manually completed and submitied new company registrations for CoR15.1A and CoR15.1C applications
received via this channel on or after 1 May 2017, will be automatically rejected without further communication to the
customer.

CIPC will only accept new company registrations for CoR15.1A and CoR15.1C via the below authorised channels:
* CIPC E-services channel on the website
o CIPC Third Party channel
 Self Service Terminals (SST's) at the CIPC service centres or provincial partners
Banks (FNB, ABSA, Nedbank, Standard Bank)
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